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23 February 2021 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Re: Full Reopening Update 
 
I hope you are well and had an enjoyable and safe February half term break.  I am 
writing to you following the Prime Minister’s announcement, yesterday, that schools 
should fully reopen from Monday 8 March 2021.  My team and I are currently 
reviewing the guidance, that the government have provided, and are developing 
plans to ensure that we can open safely.   
 
I will be in touch early next week with full details of our full reopening plans including 
details of how we intend to implement on-site Lateral Flow COVID 19 testing.  It is, 
however, extremely likely that we will take a phased approach to full reopening 
starting with examination groups. 
 
The government guidance can be found at 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attach
ment_data/file/963541/Schools_coronavirus_operational_guidance.pdf 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support as we navigate the challenges of the COVID 
pandemic. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Mr Ged Rae 
Principal 
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